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Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of December 4th – December 8th. 
 
The Home & School Association is looking for gently used, new to you items and Christmas wrapping 
paper for the upcoming Loch Lomond School Christmas Bazaar to be held on Friday, Dec. 8th. Gift items 
and wrapping paper can be dropped off in the front lobby of the school starting on Monday, Nov. 27th. 
Thank you for supporting your Home & School Association as they make this holiday season a merry one 
for all students!  
 
Dec. 6th is a half day for students. Classes will take place for the morning only and buses will begin 
picking students up for dismissal at 11:30 a.m. Please communicate with your child’s teacher if alternate 
transportation arrangements are required for this day.   
 
Dec. 6th students who have returned consent forms will receive their weekly Fluoride Mouth Rinse. The 
program is a very effective way to prevent tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are required 
to participate in this free program.  
 
Dec. 7th a reminder that for those who have pre-registered, for the Canvas and Cupcakes school 
fundraiser, the event takes place this evening in the school gymnasium starting at 5:30 p.m.  
 
Dec. 8th is the Home & School Christmas Bazaar! This fun and festive annual event provides an 
opportunity for all students to purchase a Christmas gift for that one lucky somebody in their life. The 
cost to purchase any item, is $1.00 and gift wrapping is done on site. Thank you to our Home & School 
Assoc. for making this festive event happen for our students.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 


